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Update Active Consumer’s  

Insurance Type 
  

It has come to the attention of DMHAS EQMI that some provider’s ac-

tive consumers have old outdated insurance types (ie: General Assis-

tance). This information needs to updated on a regular basis depending on 

the consumer’s insurance type changes that may occur periodically. 

To that end, please be sure that all active consumers within your agency 

have updated insurance information in the WITs (State-operated facili-

ties) and DDaP (DMHAS funded Private not for Profit Agencies) data 

systems. 

This information is important when determining accurate aggregate in-

surance types and cost projections regarding consumers receiving ser-

vices within the DMHAS system of care.     
Thank you for your attention to this important data quality is-

sue.  

Still have Questions?  Please e-mail Mark McAn-

drew, EQMI Project Manager, at 

mark.mcandrew@ct.gov 
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